
 

 

26th February 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Stay Safe Parent Forum  

 
The Stay Safe SIP Team would like to thank our wonderful Parents and Carers for 
their contributions during the School Improvement Plan Parent Forum this week. 
We really value your input and we will ensure that your ideas are incorporated 
into our action plan. 
 
During the session some safeguarding concerns were raised which incidentally 
have also been discussed within Governing Body meetings about the way children 
are dropped off into school in the mornings. In light of these concerns we will be 
running an additional Stay Safe Parent/Carer Forum on Thursday 10th March at 
2.45pm to discuss other parent/carer views. School will be changing the start of 
the day arrangements but would value parent/carer input to discuss how we can 
ensure that there is a seamless transition around these key changes linked to 
morning arrangements. If you would like to attend the forum please complete the 
reply slip below and send it to the main office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Donna Wealleans 
Stay Safe SIP Lead 
  

 

 
Stay Safe Parent Forum FAO Donna Wealleans 

 
I will be attending this workshop on Thursday 10th March at 2.45pm 
 
Signed (Parent /Carer): _______________________________________  
 
Child’s Name:   _________________________     Class: _________ 
 
Date: ________________ 


